
 

 

                                                                              Dated:  20.09.2020 

 

NOTICE 

 

Dear Students,  

Although several of you have complied with the notice for payment of fee in the 

given time, some students have requested for extension of the deadline on 

account of the prevailing Covid 19 pandemic. Accordingly, the last date of the 

annual fee submission stands extended by one week, i.e., 28th September 2020 

(Monday). It is further reiterated that those students who are desirous of seeking 

financial assistance from Students Aid Fund (SAF), can also write to the 

Principal during the interim. The requests for SAF should be duly substantiated. 

Please ensure compliance on fee payment and the extended deadline. Stay safe 

and stay healthy. 

For Payment of fee follow the steps given below: 

1. Go to Hindu College Website. 

2. Click on Online Fee Payment option on the top right side of the website. 

3. Enter College Roll Number, Year of Admission, Mobile Number. 

4. Pay your fees 

5. Take out the print of fee receipt and keep with you for further reference. 

 

 

                                                                                                   Sd- 

Principal 


